HARWICH PLANNING BOARD 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

The Harwich Planning Board will hold public hearings beginning no earlier than 6:30 PM on Tuesday, June 25, 2019 in the Griffin Meeting Room, 732 Main St., Harwich, MA to consider the following application(s). Anyone having interest in the application(s) is invited to attend to provide comment or may submit comments in writing. 

[bookmark: OLE_LINK1][bookmark: _GoBack]PB2019-22 Ronald M. Remondino and Lisa Stoker, as owners, seek approval of a Site Plan Review Special Permit and Special Permits for Mixed Use and Village Commercial Overlay with waivers. The application proposes a 930± SF commercial addition, conversion of the second floor from residential use to commercial use and maintaining an existing residential dwelling unit at the rear of the building. The property is located at 521 Route 28, Map 14 Parcel P3-A in the C‑V and V-C overlay districts and is pursuant to the Code of the Town Harwich §325-51.L, -51.M, and ‑55. 

All documents related to the above case(s) are on file with the Planning Department and the Town Clerk, 732 Main Street and may be viewed during regular business hours.

In accordance with state law, this legal notice will also be available electronically at ‘www.masspublicnotices.org.’  The Town is not responsible for any errors in the electronic posting of this legal notice.

James Joyce, Chairman
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